
Last Week’s Donations      Thank you 

Offertory   £415.50 +  £58 (Standing Orders Weekly Average) 

Apostleship of the Sea Retiring Collection £91.64 
 

SURVIVE-MIVA Appeal Weekend of 28th/29th July 
 (Missionary Vehicle Association)  www.survive-miva.org  
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WE WELCOME  all visitors to St Joseph’s,  
whether you are from near or far.   

We ask that if possible you please use one of the  
blue envelopes at the back of church and ‘Gift Aid’ your  

offering, as this helps to maintain our lovely church.   
TEA & COFFEE will be served in the Parish Centre  

after Sunday Mass. Please join us. 

The Ministry of Reader: 
 

Today (1st) Maura Whittaker (2nd) Kathy Walford (BP) Milena van Kraay 
 

Next Sunday  (1st) Tony Berry (2nd) John Notley (BP) Ruth Godfrey 

Confessions  
Saturday at 4.30pm or at other times by request 

 

w/c Sunday 15th July, 2018                        
   

Sun      15      9.00am People of the Parish  FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
          

Wed     18       9.30am Foundation Mass   Anniversary of the Dedication of St Anne’s Cathedral, Leeds

               
Fri        20    9.30am    St Joseph’s Primary School End of Year & Leavers’ Mass      

      
          

Sun      22      9.00am People of the Parish  SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 Please pray for those who are sick  
especially  Bernard Walford, Peggy Thompson,  

John Smith & Margaret Scrubbs  
 

Of your charity pray also for Mary Kelly  
and Fr Michael McCarthy who have died  

and for Fr Peter Dawber whose Anniversary occurs at this time.  
   150 ANNIVERSARY 2019 Lead-up Events 

 
 

The recent Sponsored Walk around Bishopthorpe  
has already realised £524 with more to come in. 

Thank you to the organisers and sponsors. 
 

The Ss Peter & Paul Feast Day Afternoon Tea with the Mini-

Vinnies last Friday was a tremendous success:  a lovely occasion for 
young and old to be together, serve one another, enjoy home made 
delights and put on weight!  THANK YOU to the organisers,  to the  
Minnie Vinnies and to all who supported and sponsored the event! 

 
Tadcaster Carnival - Next Sunday 22nd July 

Jubilee 150 Fundraising Stall 
Donations of bottles would be welcome for this stall  - water, wine,  

cordial, washing up liquid, soy sauce etc .etc 
In addition jars can be donated—either marmalade/jam or jars filled with 

small items such as sweets, lego, marbles etc 
All donations to be left at the back of church. 

Anyone who would like to volunteer  for an hour or so on the day - 
please see Deborah/Ivy/Jim 

 

 Forthcoming 2018 Lead-up Events:   

    (See Flyers & Parish Website) 

 Mass at Clifford: 6pm (Vigil) Saturday,  11am Sunday 

The recent Eulogy for Philip Denis Banks RIP (See Parish Website) 

The Knights of St Columba, York  are running a  

Pilgrimage to Walsingham 13 August 2018 until 16 August 2018. They 

have a small number of places left. Cost £243 including travel and accom-
modation. Departing Museum Gardens York at 0930 hrs. 

For further Details contact John Grainger on York 01904 709604. 

Fr Michael McCarthy RIP  Funeral Details 
Reception of the Body and Mass on Wednesday 18th July 7pm  

Immaculate Conception and St John of Beverley, Scarthingwell LS24 9PH.  

Requiem Mass on Thursday 19th July 11:00am  
St Joseph the Worker, Sherburn in Elmet, LS25 6HZ  

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Tadcaster 
KS2 End of Year Production  

THE TEMPEST 
Last week witnessed two excellent and gripping performances 

in music, speech and drama of “The Tempest” 
CONGRATULATIONS ON AN OUSTANDING SUCCESS! 

We are so proud of our Parish School 


